
Making  financial  aid  easier
to navigate

On  Thursday,  March  1,  specialists  from  Clark  College’s
Financial Aid Office, as well as representatives from local
nonprofits,  will  be  on  hand  to  answer  questions  from
prospective students and parents about navigating the world of
financial aid.

Clark’s annual Financial Aid Night and Funding Fair provides
information  about  Clark’s  admission  process,  scholarship
opportunities, financial aid grants and loans, how to apply,
and much more.

The event will be held from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in Gaiser
Student Center on Clark College’s main campus. Clark College
is located at 1933 Fort Vancouver Way, Vancouver, WA 98663.
Driving  directions  and  parking  maps  are  available  at

https://news.clark.edu/2018/02/making-financial-aid-easier-to-navigate/
https://news.clark.edu/2018/02/making-financial-aid-easier-to-navigate/
https://news.clark.edu/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/cannell-night.jpg


www.clark.edu/maps.

This event is free and open to the public; it requires no
advance registration or reservation. Information is available
at the Clark website at http://www.clark.edu/cc/fan. If you
have any additional questions, please direct them to Clark
College’s Financial Aid Office in Gaiser Hall at 360-992-2153
or finaidoutreach@clark.edu.

Along with helpful presentations and one-on-one assistance,
the event will include a computer lab with experts to help
complete the FAFSA (federal financial aid form) and/or WASFA
(state financial aid form for Dreamers). Additionally, free
pizza will be served to the first 150 guests and Clark College
is waiving its standard application fee for anyone who applies
to the college that night.

Organizers  recommend  bringing  the  following  items  to  the
event:

2017 tax information or return
Social Security Number and/or Alien Registration Number
Records of untaxed income
Cash, savings, and checking account balances
Investments other than the home in which you live

Individuals who need accommodation due to a disability in
order to fully participate in this event should contact Clark
College’s  Disability  Support  Services  (DSS)  Office  at
360-992-2314 or 360-991-0901 (VP). The DSS office is located
in room 013 in Clark’s Penguin Union Building.
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